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Happy New Year! 

Welcome back!  We hope you had a wonderful holiday.  Between now and 

Easter we will be focussing on the topic of ‘Heroes and Villains.’  We will be 

looking at superheroes, saving the environment and investigating how to be 

healthy and safe.  After half term we will be looking at story book villains 

and we will be focussing on the story of Little Red Riding Hood.  The      

attached topic web shows what we will be looking to achieve in each area 

of learning.   

PE 

There have been some slight timetable changes.  PE will now be on a Friday 

morning as our Preschool children will be joining us on a Thursday              

afternoon.  This term we will be focussing on Gymnastics so pupils only 

need their indoor kit.  Please ensure PE kits are in school by Friday 16th 

January. 

Themed Days 

This Thursday and Friday the children will be working with pupils from 

Year 1 and 2 to complete some exciting activities on ‘The Borrowers.’  We 

are hoping that all work will then be displayed in the Key Stage 1            

corridor.  We will let you know when it is ready for public viewing! 

On Thursday 5th February Preschool and Reception will be having a 

‘Superhero Day’.  Pupils are invited to come to school dressed as a          

superhero and we will be taking part in a range of different activities.  We 

will send out further details nearer the time. 

Stay and Make 

We would love to invite parents or Grandparents the opportunity to come 

into class and work with their child.  The challenge will be to design and 

make your very own superhero cape!  You can choose the design, the      

materials and the technique, it is simply a lovely opportunity to spend time 

in our classroom working together.  Parents/Grandparents can choose to 

attend on either Tuesday 20th January or Thursday 22nd January.  The 

session will begin at 1:30pm and you can take your child home when you 

have completed your cape.  If you could let us know which session you will 

be attending  we will ensure we have enough biscuits! 

Website 

Keep an eye on our class page on our new website.  We will update it with 

photos, files and news regularly. 

If you have any questions please do come and speak to us. 

Kind regards 

Miss Goff and Mrs Gleave 
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